
THE “CALL IN” PERIOD FOR THIS SET OF MINUTES ENDS AT 12 NOON ON 
WEDNESDAY 28 AUGUST, 2013. 
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CABINET 
 

MEETING HELD AT THE TOWN HALL, BOOTLE 
ON THURSDAY 15TH AUGUST, 2013 

 
 

PRESENT: Councillor P. Dowd (in the Chair) 
Councillors Cummins, Fairclough, Maher, Moncur 
and Tweed 

 
ALSO PRESENT:    Councillors  Crabtree, Dorgan, Hartill and McIvor 
 
 
28. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
An apology for absence was received from Councillor Hardy. 
 
 
29. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
No declarations of interest were received. 
 
 
30. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING  
 
Decision Made: 
 
That the minutes of the Cabinet meeting held on 18 July 2013 be 
confirmed as a correct record. 
 
 
31. LIVERPOOL CITY REGION REVIEW OF STRATEGIC 

GOVERNANCE  
 
Further to Minute No. 23 of the meeting held on 18 July 2013, the Cabinet 
considered the report of the Chief Executive which explained why the 
Liverpool City Region needed to review its strategic governance for 
economic development, regeneration and transport; and outlined the 
process which had been undertaken to conduct a governance review 
commissioned by the Liverpool City Region Cabinet. 
  
The report identified how a potential Liverpool City Region Combined 
Authority would operate and the functions it would discharge; set out a 
draft scheme for its establishment; outlined the proposed approach to 
consultation and sought agreement to host specific Sefton events on the 
review of strategic governance and the operation of a potential Liverpool 
City Region Combined Authority. 
 
The Chief Executive reported that the results of the proposed consultation 
exercise on the operation of a potential Liverpool City Region Combined 
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Authority would be submitted for consideration to the Cabinet meeting on 
12 September 2013 and to an Extraordinary meeting of the Council to be 
held on 27 September 2013. 
 
Decision Made: 
 
That: 
 
(1) the draft findings of the Liverpool City Region strategic governance 

review, as set out in Appendix A of the report be endorsed; 
 
(2) the draft outline of the potential role for a Liverpool City Region 

Combined Authority, as set out in Appendix B of the report be 
endorsed;  

 
(3) the draft scheme for the establishment of a Combined Authority for 

the   Liverpool City Region, as set out in Appendix C of the report be 
endorsed; 

 
(4) the holding of Sefton events as part of the consultation on the 

proposals set out in Appendices A, B and C of the report, be agreed; 
and 

 
(5) the final versions of the documents set out in Appendices A, B and C 

of the report, together with the results of the consultation exercise, be 
submitted for consideration at future meetings of the Cabinet and 
Council. 

 
Reasons for Decision: 
 
The Review of Strategic Governance had concluded that the economic 
conditions of the Liverpool City Region would be best improved by 
establishing a Liverpool City Region Combined Authority.The report 
summarised that review and a potential role for the Liverpool City Region 
Combined Authority, which would be subject to consultation between 5 
August 2013 and 6 September 2013. 
 
Alternative Options Considered and Rejected: 
 
Other options for strategic governance in the Liverpool City Region were 
considered as part of the review of strategic governance. and they were 
set out in the report. 
 
 
 


